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Care Café Visit 

Chaddesley Corbett School Choir attended the 

Care Cafe in October. They performed a range of 

familiar songs, which the attendees of the cafe 

enjoyed joining in with. They sang confidently, 

putting on an amazing performance. They certainly 

brought a lot of joy, making a wonderful                 

contribution to our community.  

Following the Kidderminster 

Harriers Penalty Competition 

held in school last term we are 

pleased to announce that Toby 

Inett, our winner, went on to the 

Grand Final, scored 9 out of 10 

penalties and came 2nd overall.  

Well done Toby, what a                 

fantastic achievement! 

A huge welcome back to everyone this term, particularly to our new pupils who joined us 

in September. We hope you’ve had a good start and have settled in well. 

The children have had a busy start to the year and we’d like to share with you some of 

the fun activities they have been involved with. 

Year 6 Residential Visit to 

Boundless Outdoors in Malvern 

We are thrilled to share that our 

recent residential visit was a 

huge success! The  children 

had an amazing time             

engaging in outdoor activities, 

team-building challenges, and              

learning new skills. From       

exploring the countryside to 

trying their hand at rock         

climbing and the zip line, they showed great enthusiasm and resilience throughout the 

week. It was a wonderful opportunity for them to grow in confidence and create lasting                               

memories with their classmates. 
 

Thank you to all the staff & parents for their support in making this experience possible! 

 

As part of the Wyre 

Forest School             

Partnership, we are 

proud to announce 

that again last year 

achieved the School 

Games Mark Gold Award for             

academic year 2023 - 2024.   
 

Well done to everyone involved and 

a  huge thank you to Mr Pedwell, our 

PE Co-ordinator, for all your hard 

work in helping to achieve this award. 

Harvest Festival Assembly       

The children of Chaddesley 

Corbett Primary School gath-

ered for the harvest assembly 

at the beginning of October.       

It was a lovely celebration.        

Pre-School, Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 offered wonderful 

contributions to the assembly, reminding us of how grateful 

we need to be for the food we eat. They performed so confi-

dently and we are very proud of them. We would like to thank 

Christine Hickman-Smith for her thoughtful words to tie our 

assembly together and thank you also to parents for your 

generous food donations. Our Rota Kids selected for them to 

be donated to The Wyre Forest Food Bank.  

Class Reception Orchard/

Allotment visit               

The children in Reception were 

lucky enough to visit the              

community orchard and                      

allotments in October. They    

harvested some apples and    

explored the array of fruit and          

vegetables growing in the                 

allotments. It gave the children 

great first hand experience of what harvest is. We even placed 

some of the apples gathered on our harvest table, as part of the 

harvest assembly. We would  like to pass on our thanks to the 

local community who organised this wonderful experience for the                                          

children. They had a thoroughly good time.  

Huge congratulations to Sienna Jordan who has been              

offered a place at West Bromwich Football Club’s ETC 

(Emerging Talent Centre) which is their top academy for 

her age group. The main purpose of the Emerging Talent 

Centre is to identify and develop future potential players 

by providing local, accessible high quality training environ-

ments. This is a fantastic opportunity and we wish Sienna 

all the very best. 



Wellbeing day 

Thank you to all pupils and staff for their 

hard work for us to enjoy our well-being 

day. 

Pupils have learnt about 

the Zones of Regulation 

through the 'Scribble 

Spot' series. 

https://www.youtube.com/@ALittleSpot 
 

We have all had a chance to do activities in the hall. Also to         

explore strategies to manage our emotions and reflect on 

what makes us feel a certain way, as well as making sensory         

bottles and stress balls in our classrooms. 
 

Here is the           

Positivity-tree we 

have collaborative-

ly worked on to 

share what makes 

us feel positive 

and calm.  

Year 4 Primary STEM Challenge 

At the beginning of October Year 4 

took part in the Primary Stem       

Challenge. This is a competition 

where children from across   

Worcestershire build a model out of 

K'nex linked to an area of           

engineering. This year the children 

learnt about how the engineering  

company Titan make steel wheels 

that are used in large vehicles 

around the world. They then had      

to work in pairs to design and make a model construction        

vehicle using certain    criteria. All the children worked              

incredibly hard and made excellent models and a particular   

well done needs to go to Atticus Roberts-Jones and Ted            

Simpson who won the competition and will go onto                        

represent the school at the final in June.  

Tag Rugby              

Tournament 

On Friday 18th       

October, our Year 3 

and 4 students took 

part in an exciting tag 

rugby tournament, 

playing with energy,               

teamwork, and                   

determination. We 

competed in three games and emerged  victorious in each 

one, thanks to our excellent cooperation, sharp passing, and 

quick runs. Every member of the team gave their best effort, 

working together to ensure a smooth and successful                 

performance on the field. 
 

After the tournament, we participated in a variety of skill-

based games designed to sharpen our rugby abilities. These 

activities helped us enhance our passing, dodging, and        

tagging skills, making the session both fun and educational.     

It was a fantastic day of competition, growth, and teamwork, 

with everyone   

learning something 

new while celebrat-

ing our well-

deserved wins. The 

experience has 

hopefully encour-

aged some children 

to play more tag 

rugby in the future. 

Author Visit 

We recently welcomed author Luke 

Temple to our school for an exciting 

visit with our students! On Monday 

14th October and Tuesday 15th 

October, Luke  engaged our young 

readers with his vibrant storytelling 

and shared insights into his imagi-

native world. The event included a 

fun Q&A session where students 

eagerly asked questions about his 

books and writing process.      It 

concluded with a lively book signing, giving the children a 

chance to have their favourite titles personalised. 

A big thank you to everyone who participated! We hope this 

visit inspired our students to explore their creativity                        

and love for reading.  

Rota Kids 

Rota Kids 

have been 

busy working 

on a number 

of projects 

this half 

term. They have sorted through shoe donations and donated 

these to the Ruth School in Bucharest, packed Christmas shoe 

boxes for children in Eastern European countries and more 

recently, organised a whole school assembly. We were very 

lucky to have Apollo visit us from 

the Cornerstone School in           

Uganda and he shared with the 

children that attend there. We are 

hoping to build more links with the 

school next year and support 

them in other ways.  

Rota Kids will also be hosting two stalls at the Christmas Fayre 

to raise further funds for both the Cornerstone School and their 

own chosen charity - the                     

SociABLES.  

Thank you for all of your support 

and donations so far this term. 

We are looking forward to organ-

ising further projects next term.  

Knitting Club 

Well done to our 

members of the 

Knitting Club. 

Here are the  

lovely pumpkins 

they have knitted 

this half term.  

Thank you to our volunteers from the WI who come into 

school each week to teach the children kitting skills. 

https://www.youtube.com/@ALittleSpot


 

 

School Admissions September 2025                       

A reminder that if you have a child born between 

1st September 2020 and 31st August 2021 you 

will need to apply for a school place by            

15th January 2025.  

If you have any problems applying online please 

do not hesitate to ask for help at the School Office 

or contact the Worcestershire Hub on 01905 822 

700. 

Upcoming dates for your diary                                 

October 

Monday 4th - Return to School 

November                                                                                                                                                                                     

Monday 11th - Friday 15th - Anti-Bullying week 

Tuesday 12th - Odd Socks Day 

Friday 15th - Children In Need 

Thursday 21st - Flu Immunisation for pupils from Reception to Year 6 

December 
Wednesday 4th - Whole School Pantomime 

Friday 6th - Non Uniform Day bring a bottle for the PTFA Christmas Market                                                                                               

Tuesday 10th - EYFS & KS1 Christmas Performance (afternoon) 

Wednesday 11th - EYFS & KS1 Christmas Performance (evening) 

Friday 13th - PTFA Christmas Market 

Monday 16th - KS2 Christmas Dinner 

Monday 16th - KS1 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 17th - KS1 Christmas Dinner 

Tuesday 17th - KS2 Christmas Party 

Wednesday 18th - ERIC (Everyone Reads In Class) 

Friday 20th - KS2 Carol Concert at St Cassian's Church 

Friday 20th - Break up for Christmas  

Dates also available on the website:- https://www.ccschool.co.uk/ 

 

 

 
 

A reminder that if your child is            

transferring to Secondary 

School in September 2025 that 

the deadline for applications is 

31st October 2024. 

SEND Drop-in 
  

Miss Edwards is running a SEND Drop-in on the following days:- 
 

Mondays - 9am-10.00am                                                                               

Thursdays - 2.30pm-3.30pm 
 

Please feel free to drop-in to discuss any concerns you have about your 

child’s educational needs. 


